SACRAMENTQ

Dear Indomitable Members -

| wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for being a part of the Republic FC family and for
your continued support of our boys in Old Glory Red.

The past few months have been filled with big wins both on and off the field, and it's been a
great pleasure to share in these moments with you.

Under the leadership of Kevin Nagle, we saw how our goal of bringing an MLS team to
Sacramento took a big step with the arrival of Ron Burkle and Matt Alvarez as the Club’s new
lead investors. We saw our community rally as one alongside Mayor Steinberg and our City
Council to support a stadium project that will be the catalyst for a new era of growth for our
region.

We also met together to find ways to improve the gameday experience based on my
discussions with many of you, redesigning the market area and adding a new kids zone, and
of course, launching the loudest and tastiest Tailgate experience anyone has ever seen. We
travel together, sing together and cheer together for our Indomitable Club to carry on our
proud tradition on the field.

Of course, none of these special moments would happen without you. Your support week in
and week out has taken this club to heights no one believed achievable just a few years ago.
What we’ve built together so far is nothing short of amazing and | look forward to seeing what
we can achieve together in the years ahead.

Please take this opportunity to review your Membership and update your preferences by July
31. Itis my hope you’ll remain a part of our Indomitable family and continue on this journey
with us.

Thank you again and go Republic!
Sincerely,

Ben Gumpert
President & COO
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